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C/O Samantha Short,  
Kingsbridge Information Centre 
The Quay, 
Kingsbridge,  
TQ7 1HS 
 
02nd January 2017 
 
 
Dear Samantha,  
 
On behalf of the Kingsbridge and Salcombe Chamber of Commerce I would like to congratulate you and your 
team for the organisation, effort and time you all gave to ensure that Kingsbridge Celebrates Christmas was 
a great success.  
 
Once again you should all be very proud of your achievements in producing a quality event that significantly 
increases footfall to the town at a time of year when the “delights” of larger towns/cities and internet 
shopping are usually responsible for taking people away from the immediate area.  
 
The whole day was enjoyable and it was lovely to see the entire local community supporting the event and 
our local independent stores.   
 
We all eagerly await to see what you and the team have planned for 2017. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Katharine  

 
Katharine Harrod 
Partner, Harrod Stocktakers 
&  
Secretary 
Kingsbridge & Salcombe Chamber of Commerce 
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